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FISCAL NOTE, 85TH LEGISLATIVE REGULAR SESSION
 

May 1, 2017

TO: Honorable John Zerwas, Chair, House Committee on Appropriations
 
FROM: Ursula Parks, Director, Legislative Budget Board
 
IN RE: SB80 by Nelson (Relating to certain required reports prepared by state agencies and other

governmental entities.), As Engrossed

No significant fiscal implication to the State is anticipated.

The bill amends various statutes including the Education, Government, and Health and
Safety Codes to modify or eliminate certain required reports and other documents prepared by
state agencies. The bill would have a positive but not significant fiscal impact to the state.

Local Government Impact

No fiscal implication to units of local government is anticipated.

Source Agencies: 473 Public Utility Commission of Texas, 529 Health and Human Services
Commission, 582 Commission on Environmental Quality

LBB Staff: UP, KK, CL, MMe, PM
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